Re:

SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION
No. 1

For Planning Commission Agenda of:
June 20, 2019
ltfem No. G-1

Applicant; Tony Ellena
Case Numbers: PMS-18-002
APN;: 510-291-087

Attached is an email from the applicant’s agent requesting a continuance.




Estlow, Trevor

— .
From: Mike OHern <kellyohern@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: ~ Wednesday, June 19, 2019 1:58 PM
To: Estlow, Trevor
Subject: Tony Ellena parcel map

On behalf of the applicant I request a continuance for this project from the planning commission hearing scheduled for
June 20. The applicant wishes to discuss the requirement for a sidewalk and | am unavailable that evening. Please let
me know if you have any questions. Thank you.

Mike O'Hern
Agent

Sent from my iPhone
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